
WSR 23-11-050
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

STATUTE LAW COMMITTEE
[Filed May 12, 2023, 6:46 a.m.]

The statute law committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 
21, 2023, has changed location.

From: The ABC Room, JAC Building.
To: JLOB B15/B18.
The meeting will remain a hybrid meeting with an in-person option 

at the new location listed above, and via Zoom, and will begin at 
noon.

Shayne O'Grady or Kathleen Buchli are the contact persons for in-
formation concerning this meeting and can be reached at 360-786-6777 
or CROFrontDesk@leg.wa.gov.
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